Special Meeting

March 29, 2012
The meeting of the Glen Ullin City Council was called to order by Mayor DelaBarre at 7:30 PM in the Council Chambers with the following Council Members present: Glen Clark, Tony Glasser, Randy Martwick, and Brian Schneider. Absent: Charles Hall and Doug Martwick.  Also present: Eric Schultz, Corey Roth, and Pastor Jerrod Williams.
Purpose:  City Auditorium Use for Bethel Assembly Youth Committee
Cost:  $100.00 (fee was waived by one member)

The Bethel Assembly Youth Committee called a special meeting to discuss options in obtaining a new “Zone” for the children of the city.  Ideas mentioned were purchasing the city auditorium or a long term lease of all or parts of the auditorium.  It seemed to be the consensus of all parties that a long term lease maybe the most viable option.  The Bethel Assembly Youth Committee will put together a proposal for the April meeting for the council to review.  
With no further business it was moved by Clark, seconded by R Martwick to adjourn the meeting.  

___________________________
_____________________________

Betty DelaBarre, Mayor



Vicki Horst, Auditor 

